
 

 
9th October 2018  

Important Dates  

Wednesday 10th October 
Y6 SATs & Y6 Robinwood Information  

Evening for Y6 Parents only  
Thursday 11th October 

Thackley Week Exhibition  
& Open Session to look at your child’s 

books 3pm 
Tuesday 16th October &  
Thursday 18th October  

Parents’ Evenings 
Thursday 18th October 

Harvest Festival 
& School Closes for Half Term 

Monday 29th October 
Back to school  

Wednesday 31st October 
Pumpkin Competition 

Thursday 1st November 
Photographer in school for individual 

photos 
Thursday 8th November 

PTA Neon Disco 

Newsletter 3 

Staff News 

We were very sad to say goodbye to Mrs Greenwood last week.  Mrs Greenwood has worked at Thackley for 18 years and 
will be missed by us all.  We thank her for her hard work and commitment over all of those years and wish her lots of luck 

Parents Teacher Consultation Evenings  

Our parents’ evenings will be held on  

Tuesday 16th October 3.30pm – 6.30pm & Thursday 18th October 3.30pm – 6.00pm 

We operate an online booking system which you can access via the eSchools App. This 
can be downloaded in the usual way from your App Store.  If you do not have access to 
the internet, please ring the office and they will book an appointment for you on the 
online system.   

We are also having an Open Session to give you an opportunity to come and have a 
look at your child’s books before the parent evenings. This open session will be held 
on Thursday 11th October from 3.00pm until 4.15pm for Reception to Year 6.  Your 
child’s books will be available in their own classroom.  The Open Session is at the same 
time as our Thackley Week Exhibition in the hall, as detailed below. 

Nursery would also like to invite parents to come and look at their child’s individual 
Learning Journey.  For the morning children, Nursery door will open at 10.50am for 
parents to come and view their child’s work.  For the afternoon children, the Open 
Session is 3.00pm until 4.15pm 

Pumpkins 

By popular request, we will be holding a Pumpkin competition again this year.  The quality of the entries every 
year is astounding and so many children come and tell us how much fun they had at home making their 
designs. Pumpkins will need to be brought in on the morning of Wednesday 31st October. Judging will take 
place during the day and prizes awarded.  Pumpkins must then be taken home again at the end of the day. 
Could you please ensure that your pumpkin is labelled with your child’s name and class.  We can’t wait to see 
the entries this year! 

School Photographs 

Our school Photographer is in school on Thursday 1st November to take individual photographs of the children.  These 
will then be available for you to purchase and should be back before Christmas.  If you want a photo with younger 
siblings who are not  in our school, you may bring them for a photo before school from 7.45am. 

Thackley Week Exhibition 

Our children have been working hard on a whole school topic about Thackley where each year group has been finding  
out about an aspect of Thackley as part of their Geography and History work.  There will be an exhibition of their work on 
Thursday 11th October at 3.00pm to 4.15pm where you are welcome to come and see what they have been learning. 
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Special Mention in Celebration Assemblies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Assemblies  

16.10.18 

6.11.18 

13.11.18 

20.11.18 

27.11.18 

3B 

3I 

5G 

5N 

2RO 

Class Attendance 

 The Class Attendance winners for the week ending 21st September:           3B with 100%   
Whole school attendance 97.9%  

 The Class Attendance winners for the week ending 28th September:           RW with 99.3%   
Whole school attendance 96.9% 

 The Class Attendance winners for the week ending 5th October :           4MI with 100%   
Whole school attendance 97.0%  

Class Assemblies 

All classes will be performing class assemblies over the course of the year.  Parents are 
very welcome to attend when it is their child’s class assembly. These assemblies are held 
on Tuesdays at 9.00am.   

Happy Holidays!  

School will close on Thursday 18th October at 3pm.  School is closed on the Friday for a 
Staff Training day.  School re-opens on Monday 29th October.   

Yours sincerely 

 

A. Patterson                              T. Patterson 

Head of School                         Executive Headteacher             

PTA Neon Disco  

The PTA have organised a Neon Disco on Thursday 8th November. Look out for a letter from the PTA with more details! 

Reception & KS1 Disco 5pm - 6pm  &  KS2 Disco 6.15pm – 7.15pm 

Class 21st September 28th September 5th October 

RG  Ava Williams  Alicia Onitiri  Oscar Sitti 

RW  Ashton Moore  Maisie Oman  Harper Holdsworth-Philp 

1B  Anna Normington  Samraaj Uppal  Shayla-Marie Bleazard 

1O  Betty Boocock  Clara Walker  Henry Thacker 

2E  Jayden Howard  William Bentley  Jacob Keighley 

2RO  Lily Jefremenko-Phillips  Harry Saunders  Elliott Deering 

3I  Scarlett Gallagher  Jude Keighley  Lidia Gradzinski 

3B  Scarlett Miller  Erin Cheesbrough  Freya-Rose Fawcett 

4L  Thomas Lowes  Rory Boyce  Lacey Merifield 

4MI  Owen Faczackerley  Sadie Newall  Imogen Bell 

5N  Emily Mahoney  Emily Horner  Jack Snowden 

5G  Mia Ellis  Harry Pickles  Leah Hardaker 

6P  Thomas Sale  Rihanna Marwaha  Oliver Gaunt 

6C  Megan Lygo  Ethan Hall  Tyler Muir 


